## Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From:

Gibson, Victoria

Sent:

Wednesday, December 09, 2009 1:18 PM

To:

Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Subject:

FW: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

FYI,

Vickie '

From: Phipps, Jessica R.

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2009 1:17 PM

To: Gibson, Victoria

Subject: FW: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

Vicki,

This is just an email between Ronni and Mr. Galbraith regarding the withdrawal of their request for extension of time. Let me know if you need more information.

Thank you, Jessica

From: Moore, Ronni

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 2:07 PM

To: Phipps, Jessica R.

Subject: FW: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

Jessica, would you please enter this email into ALDOCS for 09-3953? I'll draft up a quick closure memo too. Thanks!

Ronda L. Moore Assistant General Counsel



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Florida's Water - Ours to Protect: Check out the latest information on Florida Water Issues at http://www.protectingourwater.org/ presented by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection.

**From:** Galbraith, Bret [mailto:Bret.Galbraith@lakelandelectric.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 2:01 PM

To: Moore, Ronni Cc: Doerr, Doug

Subject: RE: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

Good afternoon Ms. Moore:

Lakeland Electric has since the filing of our request for extension resolved all issues over the letter of authorization issued from the Department. The Department issued a revised letter of authorization to Lakeland Electric on November 25, 2009 which addresses our concerns and we feel there is no need to keep the case open. Therefore, Lakeland would like to withdraw our request for extension at this time. Thank you and please feel free to contact me if the Department requires any additional information.

Bret Galbraith, E.J. | Environmental Permitting | Lakeland Electric

501 E. Lemon St. | Lakeland, FL 33810 | office: 863-834-8180 cell: 813-351-0149 | fax: 863-834-8187 | e-mail: bret.galbraith@lakelandelectric.com

**From:** Moore, Ronni [mailto:Ronni.Moore@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2009 4:09 PM

**To:** Galbraith, Bret

Subject: RE: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

Mr. Galbraith,

Just to follow up with our voicemail exchanges from last week regarding Lakeland Electric's request for extension of time (attached), and the resolution and closure of this case. I understand the Department and Lakeland Electric have resolved the issues with the Department's Nov. 6th letter of authorization issued to Lakeland Electric which is the subject of the attached and that a revised letter of authorization was issued to Lakeland Electric on Nov. 25th.

In order to close our OGC case on the extension of time, please reply to this email with Lakeland Electric's request to withdraw the attached. Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Ronni Moore

Ronda L. Moore Assistant General Counsel Florida Department of Environmental Protection 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 35 Tallahassee, FL 32399-3000 Phone: 850.245.2193

Fax: 850.245.2302

ronni.moore@dep.state.fl.us



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Florida's Water - Ours to Protect: Check out the latest information on Florida Water Issues at http://www.protectingourwater.org/presented by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection.

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.

**From:** Galbraith, Bret [mailto:Bret.Galbraith@lakelandelectric.com]

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2009 2:27 PM

To: Moore, Ronni

Cc: Vielhauer, Trina; Pichard, Errin; Doerr, Doug; Schroeder, Bill; Crandall, Lea

Subject: Lakeland Electric - Letter of Authorization Extension Request

Good afternoon Mr. Moore,

Lakeland Electric is in the process of receiving a final Letter of Authorization from the Department for permit no. 1050004-027-AC. Because there are a few items which Lakeland is still in discussion with the Department over, Lakeland is requesting a 7 day extension to the petition deadline. Department staff directed me to send your office a copy of my request in order to satisfy this requirement; if additional information is required, please contact me so that I can forward any additional information your office requires.

I have attached two copies (one with original signature) of the authorization extension to this e-mail, and after your confirmation that your office is the correct destination; I will forward a hard copy. I have also attached a copy of the Department's Letter of Authorization for reference purposes. Thank you.

Bret Galbraith, E.I. | Environmental Permitting| Lakeland Electric

501 E. Lemon St. | Lakeland, FL 33810 | office: 863-834-8180 cell: 813-351-0149 | fax: 863-834-8187 | e-mail: bret.galbraith@lakelandelectric.com